From: Maggie Aguilar
Sent: Tuesday, December 21, 2021 2:09 PM

Subject: SCAG: Supplemental Materials from LCMC Meeting | Tuesday, December 21, 2021

Dear Members of the LCMC,

Thank you for your participation at today’s LCMC meeting.

The presentation for Agenda Item 5: Legislative Bill Concepts, has now been posted on SCAG’s website on the Past
Agendas page: https://scag.ca.gov/legislative-communications-membership-committee-past-agendas.

The recording of the meeting will be uploaded and viewable on SCAG’s Meeting Portal in the coming days:
http://scag.igm2.com/Citizens/Calendar.aspx.

If you have any questions on the presentations, please feel free to contact Kevin Gilhooley at gilhooley@scag.ca.gov.

Thank you again for your participation and discussion today. We look forward to seeing you at the next LCMC meeting
on Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at 8:30 a.m.

Wishing you a happy holiday season.

Best,
Maggie

Maggie Aguilar
Clerk of the Board
. Tel: +1 (213) 630-1420
L aguilarm@scag.ca.gov
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